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Phone 0161 
338 2060 
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Newsletter  
February 2019 

 

Message from the Headteacher 
 

Farewell 
We will be saying farewell to Mrs Gregory at the end of this week as she is moving onto a 
new post taking the next step in her career. We know she will be missed greatly at school. 
Mrs Gregory has worked across the school with pupils and families in her role as Learning 
Mentor. We wish her all the very best for the future in all that she does. 
 
Contact forms and consent forms 
At the end of this week, we will be sending home contact forms and consent forms for you 
to complete. These forms will allow us to update our records and support us in ensuring we 
can communicate with you in different ways. If you can fill these in over the holidays and 
return them, when your child returns to school this would be a massive help to us.  
 
PTA Meeting 
On Tuesday 5th March at 5pm there will be a PTA meeting at school (please enter via the 
school office). You are all very welcome. The PTA will be organizing the next Fundraising 
event for school at this meeting. The roles of committee members will also be discussed. If 
you are interested in getting involved in any way, please come along to the meeting.  
 
Fundraising Events this Year 
Thank you to all of you who were able to attend our Chocolate Bingo event. It was lots of 
fun and we raised £242 towards school funds. Money raised this year is helping support 
school trips across the whole of school. Thank you once again for all your support. It makes 
such a massive difference.  
 
Young Voices 
Many of our children will be attending the Young Voices concert at Manchester Arena. They 
have been working tirelessly at school over the past few months learning songs for the 
show. They will be part of a choir of thousands singing on 13th February, we are very proud 
of them! 
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Save the Date 
Thursday 14th February 
last day of term. School 
finishes at 3.15pm 
 
Monday 25th February 
2019 School Reopens 
 
PTA Meeting 5pm 
Tuesday 5th March at 
school 
 
Friday 8th March St 
Paul’s CE Primary 
School will be 
celebrating World Book 
Day.   
 
Week Beginning 11th 
March is Maths Week at 
St Paul’s 
 
Thursday 14th March 
Parents Evening 3.30-
6.45pm  
 
Friday 15th March 
Freddy Fit 
 
 
The Holiday calendar is 
available on the 
school’s website: 
http://www.st-
paulsstalybridge.co.uk/ 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Let’s Stay Safe Together 
Thank you once again for all those support us helping our children 
keep safe. We ask once again that if you are travelling by car that 
you do not park on the yellow zig zag lines or drive down Richmond 
St at the start and end of day. We are very fortunate that we are 
allowed to make use of the church car park. If you are coming by 
car, please park at church and take the very short walk down to 
school. Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Jewellery  
Earrings are not allowed under any circumstances. If you would like 
your child to have their ears pierced, we suggest this is done at the 
beginning of the summer holidays. At the end of these holidays, the 
earrings can then be removed for school.  
 
School Shoes 
A number of children are coming into school in trainers. Black shoes 
are permitted uniform in school and not trainers. Thank you for 
your continued support. 
 
Snacks and drinks 
Just a reminder that only fruit and vegetables are allowed as snacks 
at break times. Water and milk are the drinks that are allowed in 
school at break times. Thank you for your continued support.  
 
 
Our Christian Values Focus next half term is Justice. 
When we think about justice, we may think about fairness and 
about things being fair or unfair. We may also think about a just 
community and the laws and rules that we have to make it fair. We 
will be exploring our value this half term and we hope that you may 
have time to think about it too at home. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PTA Meeting Tuesday 5th March 5pm 
 

 

Friday 8th March 2019  
We will be celebrating World Book 

Day at St Paul’s. We are encouraging 
our children to dress up as their 

favourite book character. 
We hope everyone can get involved. 
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